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End congressional delays, let courts finally review PolyMet land exchange 

 
Saint Paul, Minnesota -- Monday, congressional negotiators announced that a provision to end 
court review of the PolyMet land exchange had been dropped from the National Defense 
Authorization Act. Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy is one of the organizations 
asking for a court review of the PolyMet land exchange, and released the following statement: 
 

“Sixteen months ago, we asked a federal court to review the PolyMet land exchange 
to ensure it provides an equal value exchange for taxpayers and public land users,” 
stated Kathryn Hoffman, CEO of Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy. 
“Attempts to derail this review through congressional action have stalled the 
finalization of the land exchange and delayed justice for Minnesotans. This could have 
been done by now - it’s time to end the delays and let the courts do their job.” 

 
In March 2017, Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy, The W.J. McCabe Chapter of the 
Izaak Walton League, and Center for Biological Diversity asked a federal court to review the 
land exchange, arguing that it illegally undervalued public land. There are three additional 
lawsuits that argue that the PolyMet land exchange violates federal laws. In March 2018, U.S. 
District Judge Joan Erickson dismissed PolyMet’s motions to dismiss these lawsuits, but 
indefinitely stayed all of them pending congressional action.  
 
On June 28th, the U.S. Forest Service announced that it had completed the transfer of over 
6,600 acres to PolyMet, but this action is subject to court review and can be modified or 
reversed if found to be in violation of federal law. 
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